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AWARDS NIGHT

LOULÉ CUP

10 October 2022

REPRESENTING SCOTLAND Well done to
Charlotte who has been selected to
represent Scotland in Portugal at the
Loulé Cup in October. This is the first
time one of our gymnasts has been
selected for this competition- an
amazing achievement.
Coach Fraser has also been selected as
the Assistant Team Coach- well done!

Thank you to everyone who came to our
Awards Night on 10 September and
Congratulations to all the prize winners!

The night was a great success, raising
£749.29 for the club which will go towards
new equipment. 

OCTOBER CAMPS
We will be holding October Holiday
camps on Monday 17, Tuesday 18 and
Thursday 19 October. 9am-12pm / £12
per day. Book Now on Class 4 Kids
https://kingston-gymnastics-
club.class4kids.co.uk/camp/10

WHAT'S NEW?

It's been a busy month for the club and
our gymnasts! We have all been settling
back into school time routines and we
want to welcome back all new and
returning members to the club. 

September has been packed full of
awards, competitions and exciting
selection announcements and we are
looking forward to the month ahead.



UPCOMING EVENTS

10 October 2022

Raffles, chocolate tombola, mini demos,
taster sessions and so much more! 

Thank you to everyone who came along to
our Fun Day on Saturday 8 October. It was
great to see the gym so busy and all raffle
donations were much appreciated. 

The highlight of the day was definitely
'Sponge the Coach'!

TUMBLE
Representing Scotland at the British
Regional Team Finals in Sheffield, Juliet
competed well completing 2 out of 3
passes and taking a lot of experience
from the day. Well done Juliet!

Development Tumble performed
fantastically at  the Sapphire
Gymnastics Club competition, the first
competition for some of these gymnasts.
Well done to everyone who competed,
and to Alfie, Thea, Scarlett, Richard and
Selena for medalling.

Finally, a huge congratulations to
Charlotte who placed 7th at the British
Tumble Championships last weekend.
She performed excellently alongside the
best Tumblers in Britain. 

COMPETITIONS

ACRO 
Our Development Acro gymnasts
performed brilliantly at the
Beginners/NDP Acro Tournament in
Edinburgh this month. Special well done
to Claudia, Oscar, Charlotte, Maisie,
Millie, Robbie and Finlay for their medal
wins! 

HALLOWEEN PARTY
Saturday 29 October, 5.00-7.00pm

A Spooktacular Celebration... 

Time to dress up as the scariest thing you
can think of! Tickets are £10 per child and
can be booked via Class 4 Kids. 

Fancy dress is a must but no face paints
allowed in the gym. Open to gymnasts only. 

FUN DAY


